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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
 

Flood Update – thanks for bearing with us in our two canceled days and our two remote days. After attending 
the class zooms today, it was great to see the faces and hear the stories…the Staff misses you and we are very 
hopeful for school to be on-site on Monday. 
 
With that being said, please lift in prayer the following families who have had a variety of different struggles: 
Anker, Melick, Nemes, Odens, and Shkurat.  There may be others who have had issues with the flooding… 
 
I was touched by some of the Zoom class discussions and how people are helping people who were forced out of 
homes or needing help. Prayers are so needed during this state of emergency in Whatcom County. 
 
Modified Plan for Parent Teacher Conferences - With the flooding and 
the reality of how that affected everyone differently, we are going to do our best to 
meet with you via Zoom (today/tomorrow) or after school next week (praying 
that we are back on-site and good to go for the three days before Thanksgiving). 
We will bump all Monday to Wednesday conferences that were scheduled this 
week – to next week…unless we hear otherwise from you.  Contact the office on 
Monday if you need to re-schedule.  
 

Popcorn Fundraiser – with the school closures, we are able to still receive orders on Monday 

(11/22) – first thing in the morning.  The popcorn will still be ready to pick up on Wednesday, 
November 24.  Here’s hoping we sold 400 bags…free ice cream for each student if we reach that 

goal!  Let’s do it! 

 
Operation Christmas Child – with the school closures, we are going to be pushing the 

deadline and receive boxes with labels & payment first thing on Monday morning (11/22).  If you 

want to drop your box off during other collection times:  Thursday (11/18) 12-2, Friday (11/19) 2-
4, Saturday (11/20) 11-2, Sunday (11/21) 2-4, and Monday (11/22) 9-11.  If school is on, we will 

do a “shoebox picture” around 8:30 a.m. and then some staff will deliver the boxes to the depot 

after that.  The place that we are dropping them off (or you can drop them off at) is: 
Immanuel Bible Church – 2000 W North Street, Bellingham (down the street from Yeagers). 

 

We are planning to have our Christmas Program on Wednesday or Thursday (12/15 or 12/16) 
after supper at a local church.  Please keep those evenings open as all students are 

participating and we would love to fellowship together – celebrating Christ’s birth as a 

community.  Stay tuned for more details! 

 
Blessings to you!  Scott 
  

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of compassion and the God of all 

comfort, who comforts us in all our troubles, so that we can comfort those in any trouble with the comfort we 
ourselves receive from God.”        2 Corinthians 1:3-4 


